
Reformed Church in America
Classis of the Southwest Leadership Team 
Minutes of Leadership Team Meetings by e-mail on March 10, 2013. 

MEMBERS PRESENT BY e-mail: Rev. Dr. Jim Poit,  Rev. Dr. Randy Wieland, Rev. Gary Jarvis, Rev.  
Dr.  Ted Vandeberg, Rev. Dr. Gene James, Pastor Richard Caballero, Wayne Ribbens, and Lynn Fischer.

The next Regular Session of Classis is scheduled for the fourth Tuesday of March, 2013, as stated 
in the Classis of the Southwest by-laws. Therefore the Spring Regular Session of Classis would 
occur on Tuesday, March 26, 2013 which is during Holy Week. 
Recomendation: The spring session of Classis be rescheduled to an April date that will be 
determined by coordination with the Classis churches.

The recommendation was approved by e-mail vote 2013/4

Respectfully submitted 

Lynn Fischer, Stated Clerk
Classis of the Southwest, RCA


